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Friday 15th July 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been another busy two weeks at the Academy; the children have enjoyed taking part in their transition 
days, in preparation for September. 
 
Annual Reports to Parents and Carers 
You will receive your child’s annual report on Friday 22nd July. Once you have read the report and chatted to 
your child about it, please let your child’s Class Teacher know if there is anything you need to discuss further. 
Class Teachers can be contacted on Class Dojo or via the main office. They will then arrange a telephone 
appointment.  
 
Classes for September 

Year Class Teacher Support Staff 

Y3 Silver Birch Steph Barratt Natalie Newby 

Y3/4 Willow Hannah Nagelsztajn 

Heather Boyle  

Michael Stokes 

Y4 Maple Ellis Carlin Geri Burdon am 

Kirsty Fletcher - pm 

Y5 Beech Lydia Buxton Dawn Musgrove 

Y5/6 Ash Rachael Graney Janette Wilson 

 

Y5/6  Hazel Tanya McGibbon Christina Chipp 

 

 
Mr Broomhead 
I am delighted to tell you that Mr Broomhead has successfully completed his teacher training with us this 
year. I am sure you would all like to join with me to congratulate him and wish him the very best of luck as he 
leaves us, to begin his teaching career. Well done Mr Broomhead and thank you! 
 
Lost Property 
Lost property will on the tables, outside Willow Class on Friday 22nd July, at 3pm. If your child has lost any 
uniform or any other belongings, please come along and collect them. All unclaimed items will be donated to 
charity. Thank you. 
 
Parking 
The Academy has received a number of phone calls about on street parking, at the beginning and end of the 
school day. I would like to remind everyone to park with consideration and not block private drives or the area 
used for turning, at the top of Ash Grove. Many thanks for your support in this matter. 
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Diary Dates 
Friday 22nd July – Annual Reports to parents and Carers 
Friday 22nd July – Lost Property 
Wednesday 27th July – The Academy closes for the Summer break 
Friday 2nd September – The Academy re-opens for the new academic year 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


